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PADILLA TO OPEN NEW SUN VALLEY FIELD OFFICE

LOS ANGELES – Councilmember Alex Padilla today won unanimous approval for the City
of Los Angeles to execute a lease agreement for a District Office at 8135 San Fernando Road
in Sun Valley.  After the lease is signed, the City can begin to make improvements at the site.

“The new field office in Sun Valley is centrally located and will be convenient for both
residents and businesses,” said Councilmember Padilla.  “My staff and I look forward to
serving District Seven residents at the new location in addition to our offices in Pacoima and
Sylmar.”

The Sun Valley District Office is expected to open by April 2000.

The 7th Council District serves the communities of Arleta, Mission Hills, North Hills, North
Hollywood, Lake View Terrace, Pacoima, Panorama City, Sun Valley, Sylmar, and Van Nuys.
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